
 
 

Year 7 Visit to Royal Observatory Greenwich 
 

 

The annual Y7 trip to the Royal Observatory in Greenwich was once again thoroughly enjoyed by 

all, from the stunning and informative planetarium show to the interactive workshops and 

museum exhibits – and of course the gift shop! The planetarium was narrated by one of the amazing 

astronomers, a final touch to the fantastic show itself. We also took part in two space themed 

workshops, 

run by other astronomers and postgraduate students, another strikingly enjoyable experience, 

teaching students about one of the few rovers to roam Mars’ surface, Earth’s orbit and the study of 

meteorites. This 

year’s trip was kindly organized by the Science Department’s Mr Le and accompanied by several 

staff, and is greatly appreciated! 

 
 

 

 

 

Aisha, Year 7 


